
Our Teaching Team 2022-23

Nursery will be taught by 

Mrs Stephens with Mrs 

Lomas as the teaching 

assistant.

Reception Butterflies will be 

taught by Miss Corradine and 

Reception Ladybirds will be 

taught by Mrs Quraishy.

Mrs Gill 

Stephens

Mrs Debbie 

Lomas

Our Reception teaching 

assistants will be Mrs 

Burgess, Mrs Stansfield and 

Mrs Colebrook.

Miss Alex

Corradine

Mrs Lucy 

Quraishy

Mrs Gaynor 

Burgess

Mrs Bethan 

Stansfield

Mrs Laura 

Colebrook

Year 1 will be taught by Mrs 

Harman and Mrs MacCrory.

Mrs Forshaw will be their 

teaching assistant.

Year 2 will be taught by Miss Yau. 

Mrs Porter and Mrs Kynaston will 

be the Year 2 teaching assistants.

Mrs Louise 

Forshaw

Mrs Sarah

Harman

Mrs Laura 

MacCrory

Miss Steph 

Yau

Mrs Sian

Porter

Mrs Carla 

Kynaston



Our Teaching Team 2022-23

Year 3 will be taught by Mrs 

Smith.

Mrs Claire 

Smith

Mrs Emma 

Newman

Mrs Karol

French

Year 5 will be taught by Mr 

Franklin.

Mrs Alderson will be the teaching 

assistant across the two classes.

Mrs Naomi 

Ottiwell

Mr Adam 

Franklin

Mrs Carolyn 

Alderson

Mrs Amy 

Knowles

Mrs French will be the teaching 

assistant across the two classes.

Year 4 will be taught by Mrs 

Newman.

Mrs Gordon will be teaching classes 

across the school, specialising in art 

and DT.

Mrs Sharon

Gordon

Year 6 will be taught by Mrs 

Knowles and Mrs Ottiwell.

Our teaching team are supported by the 

office team, Mr Lister, our kitchen staff 

and MDAs, and Link Club team. 

We welcome our new staff and look 

forward to 2022-23. 

Our Headteacher: 

Ms Kelly Jackson


